

**Hurst Community Association
Executive Committee Meeting
Tuesday 4th September 2018.**

1. The chairman opens the meeting at 7.30

2. Present.

Richard Ambler. Donald Barr. Danny Williams. Mark Fish. Andy Cochrane.

3. Apologies for absence.

Nat Lyne. Kishor Thaker.

4. Minutes of the last meeting held on Tuesday 5th June.

Accepted as a true record.

5. Matters arising from the minutes.

6b Trees: We have now had the structural engineers report regarding the trees and this will now be sent to St John's PCC. Mark will send the engineers report and planning application to Janet Matley.

11a Payment of bar staff: This was disused and Danny was asked to come up with some figures to be presented to the next meeting.

11b MENCAP: Elliots email 20th August and subsequent replies.

6. Secretaries report.

The secretary had nothing to report.

7. Finance

Kishor and Nat not present: Kishor emailed the finance report and the committee queried the entry of £648 in June for heating and light.

8. Private bookings.

9. Groups and Sections.

a. Andy reported that panto rehearsals are going well.

b. Danny reported we need to upgrade the lighting, a figure of £200 was mentioned.

10. Safety.

11. Any other business.

12. There being no further business the chairman closed the meeting at 8.15.